
Chartered August 1, 1916  ||  Volume 41, No. 31 ||  February 28, 2022
Meet at the Silver Legacy - Silver Baron Rooms

Online Meeting Instructions:
Monday, February 28

12:00 PM
Zoom Meeting Information:

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Speakers
Harvey Fennell
March 7, 2022

Real Estate Outlook

Eaton Dunkelberger
March 14, 2022

Why Equity & Inclusion are Important in Orgs.

Monday’s Program
Rew Goodenow

Climbing Mt. Kilimanjaro

SAVE THE DATES
March 14, 2022
March 21, 2022

We will meet at the
National Automobile Museum

Rotary’s Achievement Beyond Ob-
stacles Scholarship Program is looking 
for volunteers for their Leadership Weekend 
Workshop on February 26 and 27. Individuals 
are needed to help drive students without 
transportation to and from the event, pick up 
food for breakfast and lunch, serve lunch, etc. 
The event takes place at Sage Ridge School in 
south Reno. If you are interested, please text 
or call Kim Mazeres at 775-848-6691.

After graduating from the 
University of Iowa College 
of Law, Rew Goodenow 
moved his growing family 
to Reno.  Quality of life was 
a strong influencing factor.  
The mountains, lakes and 
streams provided the 
natural amenities they were 
seeking. 

A busy law practice makes pursuing mountain 
climbing difficult. Now that their four 
daughters are grown, graduated and having 
grandchildren, Rew and Sue have the time and 
to train and enjoy living out of a tent in the 
mountains.  Their next big adventure is a bike 
ride across the United States, but that is 
another story.

Rew is a shareholder and former director of 
the multistate firm, Parsons Behle and Latimer.  
He practices primarily business law, 
representing a variety of businesses interests in 
transactions ranging from formations of new 
ventures to complex mergers and acquisitions.  
During the past ten years, he has been principal 
counsel in many large mining acquisitions and 
divestitures totaling well in excess of several 
billion dollars.  He also has been active in the 
state and local bar associations, serving as 
president of the State Bar of Nevada and of 
the National Conference of Bar Presidents and, 
most recently, on the Board of Governors of 
the American Bar Association.  

https://zoom.us/j/96358613870
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Call for Letters of Interest
Rotary Club of Reno

2022 Winter Funding Round

Funding Available: A total of $45,000 for 
one, or split among 2-3 projects, that ad-
dress issues and solutions regarding at-
risk/challenged youth in our community. 

Instructions: 

Please provide a description of your 
project.

Please keep your descriptions on ONE 
PAGE and keep your answers in at least 
11 pt. font. 

Please attach a short budget as to how 
the grant will be spent. 

Send to Marlene Olsen: marlene@
good-standing.com by 5 p.m. on March 1. 

REQUIRED INFORMATION:

Name of Project

Description of organization

*Requirement-non-profit 501c3 organiza-
tion

Name of Rotarian Liaison from our club (re-
quired to advocate for funding and oversee 
expenditures)

Description of Project:

Amount Requested (please provide short 
budget)

Describe how this project helps at-risk/chal-
lenged youth in our community

Describe any volunteer opportunities for Ro-
tarians 

Additional information that you are proud 
to share about this project (100 words)

We need your help. Community Ser-
vice Committee is looking for a few, or 
one, good projects to fund that helps 
challenged youth in our community. For 
the first round, only a letter of Interest is 
required. But we need it by March 1.  
Please see below for how to apply.

mailto:marlene%40good-standing.com?subject=
mailto:marlene%40good-standing.com?subject=
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Honor Roll
Vic Bucher...................................................$100 

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:................. David Spillers
Pledge: ..................................... Dan Nichols
Greeter....................................... Tom Young
Scanner................................Mark Growdon
Zoom Greeter:..........................Debe Fennell
Sergeant At Arms......................... Tina Kahn
Zoom Equipment...................Rich Schreinert

Advertise your Business on our 
Club Website

The cost is $100 per year. If you want to 
place or ad, or renew your existing ad, please 
contact Julie Griffiths at jkgmedia@
sbcglobal.net

RYLA APPLICATIONS

The RYLA committee is currently accepting 
applications for participants to the Rotary 
Youth Leadership Assembly (RYLA) to be 
held this summer in Grizzly Ranch by Por-
tola.  The deadline to submit applica-
tions is March 15. It is a week-long camp 
in which campers will learn skills including 
leadership, teamwork, communication and 
self-awareness.  Participants must currently 
be a junior in high school.  In addition to 
Reno High School, other high schools will be 
considered.  We encourage students who 
are related to our club members to apply. 
Please contact Tom Taelour for more infor-
mation 775-771-4008 or ttaelour@charter.
net.  Info: www.Camp-RYLA.org

Camp RYLA 2022 Dates:
Week 1:  June 12 – 17

Week 2:  June 19 – June 24
Week 3:  July 10 – 15

The Reno Aces was the topic of our program 
on February 14! Doug Drabek, Gil Velazquez, 
and the voice of the Aces, Zack Bayrouty 
spoke about the Aces and what to expect in 
the upcoming season.

mailto:jkgmedia%40sbcglobal.net?subject=Rotary%20Website%20Ad
mailto:jkgmedia%40sbcglobal.net?subject=Rotary%20Website%20Ad
mailto:ttaelour%40charter.net?subject=RYLA
mailto:ttaelour%40charter.net?subject=RYLA
http://www.Camp-RYLA.org
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Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

WELCOME TO ROTARY

We are neighbors, community leaders, 
and global citizens uniting for the 
common good. With you, we can 
accomplish even more.

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes

mailto:info%40renorotaryclub.org?subject=
mailto:david%40digiprintcorporation.com?subject=
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